
A letter from Lemons Farm Equipment re: COVID-19 
   
First and foremost, our thoughts and prayers go out to each and every 
one of you who is dealing with uncertainty that the COVID-19 virus has 
created in all our lives. We pray for compassion, reason and hope as we 
work together to get through this challenging situation.  
 
As we work through the impact of COVID-19, we want to assure you 
that Lemons Farm Equipment’s absolute priority is the health and 
safety of our customers, employees and partners. We understand your 
concerns during this uncertain time and are internally taking every 
precautionary step necessary to ensure that we continue to deliver the 
highest-quality products and services to our customers while keeping 
all those involved safe. 
 
While we collectively work through the challenges that this outbreak 
presents, we have every confidence that, by following the steps 
presented by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and 
government officials, things will return to normal in time.  
 
We continue to closely monitor developments with COVID-19 and will 
keep you informed should anything change that would impact you as 
part of our valued Lemons Farm Equipment family. 
 
These are trying times for us all.  Please have extra patience and 
compassion for those around you. We are all dealing with a lot of extra 
stress. Together—with thoughtfulness, kindness and understanding— 
we will make it through this time and come out stronger on the other 
end. 
 
 
Lemons 
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